

E-Mail Newsletter

June 19, 2020

11th Edition

Welcome to the 11th edition of our newsletter. This will be our last weekly newsletter. After this we will be doing a newsletter on a monthly basis that will be added to our website instead of being emailed out, here is the link to our website; http://www.partner2care.co.uk/home/coronavirus-covid-19-information

We will continue to update our website on a regular basis with any up to date information we have Covid related or otherwise.

We hope this will be helpful for you and we welcome your thoughts and feedback. You can continue to contact us on our details listed below.

We would like to thank you for working with us during these difficult times to keep you safe and well.

Updates this week:

Timesheets – The team would like to remind everyone that timesheets are due in on 20th June, please note that there are still delays in the postal system so we ask where possible please send timesheets to our shared email, details listed below,

PPE – We would like to confirm that all PHB holders are eligible for PPE should you require it. We ask that if you require PPE please contact us at Partner2Care before midday (12noon) on Mondays. Our contact details are listed below:

Email: sirona.partnertocare@nhs.net

Telephone: 0800 111 4167

Post: Partner2Care, Marina Healthcare Centre, 2 Haven View, Portishead, BS20

We are also asking that for those who are able to if you require PPE that you come and collect your order from the Partner2Care office in Portishead. We understand that some of you will be unable to do this and we will still deliver where needed. However, as the team starts to return to their normal roles again this would be greatly appreciated. When a PPE order is made we will let you know when it is ready and will ask if you can come and collect from our office. You will be provided with a number to call when you arrive at our office so a member of the team can come and meet you outside with your PPE order.

Here are some helpful links and information:

https://www.scie.org.uk/carers/informal-carers?utm_campaign=11604700_SCIELine%2011%20June&utm_medium=email&utm_source=SOCIAL%20CARE%20INSTITUTE%20FOR%20EXCELLENCE%20&utm_sfid=0030f000036KzPsAAK&utm_role=Nurse&dm_i=4O5,6WQ8S,W845L6,RRFPQ,1

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance-for-people-receiving-direct-payments/coronavirus-covid-19-qa-for-people-receiving-a-personal-budget-or-personal-health-budget#keeping-safe

Mental health and Wellbeing support

The AWP Mental health 24/7 telephone response line is 0300 3031320.

The following links provide additional information on how to look after your mental health:

<u>Free open access Covid-19 e-learning for health and care</u> workforce:

Health Education England e-learning for Healthcare (HEE e-LfH) has created a COVID-19 e-learning programme to support the UK health and care workforce. It is free to access and does not require a login. The content currently includes:

- ☐ Essential Guidance from the NHS, Government and WHO
- ☐ Infection Prevention and Control
- □ Personal Protection Equipment
- ☐ Critical Care Resources
- □ RCGP learning
- ☐ Invasive Ventilation
- ☐ Intensive Care Medicine
- ☐ Induction of International and Returning GPs
- ☐ Statutory and Mandatory Training

Further content will be added over the next few weeks. To access the training, please visit: https://www.e-lfh.org.uk/programmes/coronavirus/